
News from spring 2012 
 
BVRL introduces self-scanning stations -- these workstations (one PC-based and one Apple-
based) are supplied with Photoshop, a flatbed scanner and a slide scanner, and are available for 
use by CFA faculty and teaching graduate students. Stop in for more information.  

The Visual Resources Association (VRA) has announced that Albuquerque will be the host 
location for its 30th Annual Conference, April 18-21, 2012. BVRL and UL employees are 
providing local support for this important conference. Click here 
<http://vraweb.org/conferences/vra30/ > to access the conference website.  

Please click here < http://www.unm.edu/~bbmsl/newsletters/vol%203%20Spring%202011.pdf > to 
read the recent BVRL newsletter (Spring 2011) with important information about accessing 
Bunting digital image collections in ARTstor. 
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